
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, DC 20408 

November 24, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reference to our letter to you of July 23, 1975, in reply 
to your Freedom of information Act requedt of July 9, 1975. 

Enclosed are copies of the CIA letter of October 2, 1967, and the 
typed copies of four lists of documents referred to in that letter. 
Copies of the handwritten lists (19 p.) that were originally used 
in connection with correspondence with the CIA will be furnished to 
you if you want them. The information deleted from the lists in a 
few places is denied to you under 5 U.S.C. 552 CO (1), matters that 
are "(1) (A) specifically authorized under criteria established by an 
Executive order to be kept secret in the interest of national defense 
orfbreign policy and (B) are in fact properly classified." 

\itsAlso enclosed are copies of pages 1, 3, and 22 of Commission Document 
A;) 651 relating to Yuri Nosenko. The deleted parts of these pages and ti)  

all of pages 4-7 and 11-21 of CD 651, which do not relate to Nosenko, 
are denied to you under 5 D.S.C. 552 (b) (7), investigatory records 
compiled for law enforcement purposes, the disclosure of which would 
(C) constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy and (D) 
reveal the identity of a confidential source or information furnished 
only by the confidential source. 

You have the right to file an administrative appeal to the denials in 
this letter. Such an appeal should be in writing, prominently marked 
"Freedom of Information Appeal" and addressed to the Deputy Archivist 
of the United States, National Archives and Records Service, Washington, 
DC 20408. 

Sincerely, 

)77442.- 2&uf1:42,  

MABEL E. DEUTEICH 
Assistant Archivist 
for the National Archives 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


